Garden Fields J.M.I School

Townsend Drive St. Albans Herts AL3 5RL Telephone 01727 890440



Growing Hearts and Minds

Headteacher : Mr A. Farrugia

◆ E-mail : admin@gardenfields.herts.sch.uk ◆ Website : www.gardenfields.herts.sch.uk

4th March 2022

Dear Parents & Carers,

As a school we can only accept medication which has been prescribed by a doctor.

Should your child have a prescribed medication, please bring it to the school office at the beginning of the school day where you will be asked to complete a pink individual healthcare form. The medication must be clearly labelled with your child's name and come complete with the dosing spoon/syringe. We can only administer medication for which we have a completed and signed pink healthcare form.

Please note that we will only administer one dose of medication during the school day. Where possible please try to arrange medication doses around the school day (to minimise disruption to your child's learning).

Children should not have any non-prescribed or "over the counter" medication in school with them (including but not limited to; nasal inhalers, hand or body creams (as these can contain allergens which pose a significant risk to some of our children), cough/cold sweets or eye drops etc.

Thank you for your understanding.

Miss Earnshaw

